
From:  Dave Byron <dbyron@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  Re: Officer misconduct record releases 
Date:  Fri, 11 Nov 2011 14:08:36 -0500 

Attached is the AG opinion to which you refer.  This is guidepost the 
county will be following.  In essence, an internal affairs report 
becomes public at the time the county takes final disciplinary 
action.  You will be receiving a communication from Gary Davidson of 
the SO in which Mr. Davidson will explain his department's policy 
always has been consistent with this AG opinion.  The rest of county 
government will do the same.  -- Dave Byron, county spokesman

mailto:Dave%20Byron%20%3Cdbyron@co.volusia.fl.us%3E
mailto:%22VolusiaExposed.Com%22%20%3CVolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com%3E

